
& p u  prcrbablqr haw f r o m  having talked t o  Ruth Ben-Ishai, 

t h a t  L read, with great iriterest, your recent note frrnn the  Ped- 

eratian PrscesdS_nga which p u  sent t o  me, 

We have been studying 8 vcllrfeuty of purine ?mi pyrimidine 

mutants with respect to  the B chammteri st icrs . YQU i d i e a t  csd 

to Ruth that, you would not d r a d  Ef" we studied the t h m e l a s s  of 

interest , With kindest prsona3. S6glzrdS. 

Sincerely y m ,  


